September 14, 2004

Terisha Tatter – Massage Therapist 6085 Lake Forrest Place Atlanta, GA

Dear Terisha,

My wife and I experienced our first therapeutic massages in June 1991. Our chiropractor recommended massage to help us with the healing process from the injuries that we sustained in a major auto accident that we had just survived. We took his advice, and feel that the massage therapy definitely speeded our healing.

Since then, we have both scheduled massages to improve and maintain our overall health

I currently schedule a therapeutic massage once a month in order to ensure that I maintain optimum health at my age of 71. Therefore, I have significant experience with a number of massage therapists. As in any profession, there is a range of competence and professionalism. I have not experienced a more competent and professional massage therapist than you.

I can endorse your massage services with complete confidence. I encourage Power Core members, and anyone else to schedule a massage with you to experience the relaxation and health benefits they will gain.

You are free to share this letter of endorsement with anyone that you wish.

Sincerely,

Phillip L Pennartz